
3 Bed Bungalow - Detached

www.fletcherandcompany.co.uk

3 3 2 D

80 Hillside, Findern, Derby DE65 6AW
Price £375,000 Freehold



• Extended Detached Bungalow

• Potential for Further Extension (Subject to Planning Consent)

• Requires Cosmetic Updating

• Entrance Hallway, Dining Kitchen & Utility Area

• Spacious Lounge, Dining Room & Conservatory

• Three Bedrooms, Bathroom & Master Bedroom with En-Suite

• Driveway & Double Garage

• Generous Rear Garden with Views over Fields

• Popular Village & Close to Mercia Marina

• No Chain Involved

EXTENDED BUNGALOW WITH GENEROUS GARDEN & VIEWS OVER FIELDS - A most deceptive,

extended three bedroom detached bungalow, set within this delightful position on the edge of this

popular South Derbyshire village. The bungalow requires some cosmetic updating and modernisation

but offers a superb layout with exciting potential for improvement and further extension (subject to

necessary planning consent being obtained)

The property has the benefit of gas central heating, PVCu double glazing and in brief comprises:

porch, entrance hallway, spacious lounge with open plan access to the extended dining room and

conservatory, dining kitchen, utility area, master bedroom with re-fitted en-suite shower room, double

bedroom two, bedroom three and bathroom. 

The property offers a generous plot with the property having an extended rear garden with an

additional section of garden that backs onto open fields.

Outside, to the front there is a good sized driveway leading to the double garage with electric up and

over door. The large landscaped enclosed rear garden has a raised level paved patio area, lawned

area with planting beds and steps leading down to a lower level garden area with further patio area

and generous lawn.

LOCATION
Findern is a sought after village with a range of amenities include primary school, village green, shop,

hairdressers, pleasant walks in surrounding countryside and easy access to the impressive new Mercia

Marina located on the outskirts of neighbouring Willington. 

The property is conveniently located within easy access of local schooling with the property located in

the John Port School catchment area and there is a local village primary school in Findern. Private

education is also easily accessible with Repton School, Derby Grammar School for boys and Derby

High School also being located within a ten minute drive.

This property offers great access to the road networks with the A38, A50 leading to the M1 motorway.

These particulars do not constitute an offer or a contract neither do they form part of an offer or contract. The vendor does not make or give and Messrs. Fletcher & Company nor
any person employed has any authority to make or give any representation or warranty, written or oral, in relation to this property. Whilst we endeavour to make our sales
details accurate and reliable, if there is any point which is of particular importance to you, please contact the office and we will be pleased to check the information for you,
particularly if contemplating travelling some distance to view the property. None of the services or appliances to the property have been tested and any prospective purchasers
should satisfy themselves as to their adequacy prior to committing themselves to purchase. 



THE ACCOMMODATION
Entrance through double opening PVCu double glazed doors into:

Porch
Glass panelled doorway with matching double glazed side panel window giving access through to theGlass panelled doorway with matching double glazed side panel window giving access through to the

entrance hallway.

Entrance Hallway
14'3" maximum reducing to 5'8" x 10'11" (4.34m maximum reducing

to 1.73m x 3.33m)

Fitted with a telephone point, coving to ceiling, wall mounted

heating control, central heating radiator and panelled doors

giving access through to the lounge, dining kitchen, all three

bedrooms and bathroom. There is also access to an airing

cupboard with hot water cylinder with built-in shelving and

a useful storage cupboard with access to the alarm system.

Spacious Lounge
21'4" x 12'5" into recess (6.50m x 3.78m into recess)

Fitted with a feature stone fireplace with a green slate

hearth and back plate, inset coal effect Living Flame gas fire

and a built-in stone mantel and TV stand area, coving to

ceiling, TV point, central heating radiator, PVCu double

glazed window to the rear elevation and open archway

access leading through to the dining room.

These particulars do not constitute an offer or a contract neither do they form part of an offer or contract. The vendor does not make or give and Messrs. Fletcher & Company nor
any person employed has any authority to make or give any representation or warranty, written or oral, in relation to this property. Whilst we endeavour to make our sales
details accurate and reliable, if there is any point which is of particular importance to you, please contact the office and we will be pleased to check the information for you,
particularly if contemplating travelling some distance to view the property. None of the services or appliances to the property have been tested and any prospective purchasers
should satisfy themselves as to their adequacy prior to committing themselves to purchase. 



Dining Room
12'3" x 11'8" (3.73m x 3.56m)

Fitted with a central heating radiator, coving to ceiling, PVCu

double glazed window to the side elevation and double

glazed sliding patio door giving access through to the

conservatory.

Conservatory
12'8" x 10'2" (3.86m x 3.10m)

Built with a brick base construction with PVCu double glazed

window, PVCu double glazed side door giving access

through to the rear garden, polycarbonate roof with ceiling

fan and light and an oak stripped wood floor.

Dining Kitchen
12'7" x 12" maximum into door recess reducing to 9 (3.84m x 3.66m

maximum into door recess reducing to)

The kitchen is fitted with a range of oak fronted wall, base

and drawer units with roll edge laminated worksurfaces

over, acrylic one and a half bowl sink drainer unit with mixer

tap, integrated stainless steel gas double oven and grill, gas

stainless steel four ring hob with extractor unit over, low level

appliance space with plumbing for the automatic washing

machine and space for a low level fridge. Ceramic tiled

splash-backs, central heating radiator, PVCu double glazed

window to the side elevation and PVCu double glazed

doorway giving access to the garage and front driveway

Utility Area
14'9" x 6'1" maximum reducing to 3'9" (4.50m x 1.85m maximum reducing to 1.14m)

Having a square edge laminated worktop, built-in base cupboards, drawer units, appliance space,

wall mounted shelving unit and a PVCu double glazed door to the rear with matching side panel

window giving access to the rear garden.

These particulars do not constitute an offer or a contract neither do they form part of an offer or contract. The vendor does not make or give and Messrs. Fletcher & Company nor
any person employed has any authority to make or give any representation or warranty, written or oral, in relation to this property. Whilst we endeavour to make our sales
details accurate and reliable, if there is any point which is of particular importance to you, please contact the office and we will be pleased to check the information for you,
particularly if contemplating travelling some distance to view the property. None of the services or appliances to the property have been tested and any prospective purchasers
should satisfy themselves as to their adequacy prior to committing themselves to purchase. 



Master Bedroom
13'1" x 11'6" (3.99m x 3.51m)

Fitted with a range of wardrobes, cupboards and bedside

drawer units, TV point, coving to ceiling, central heating

radiator, PVCu double glazed window to the front elevation

and doorway giving access through to an en-suite shower

room.

En-Suite Shower Room
8'1" x 5' (2.46m x 1.52m)

Fitted with a modern white three-piece suite comprising a

pedestal wash hand basin with chrome monobloc mixer

tap, low level WC with chrome push button flush and a

single width shower enclosure with glazed opening door

with a wall mounted chrome mains fed shower unit with

shower attachment. Ceramic tiled floor, ceramic tiling to

walls with an attractive mosaic style vertical border,

monochrome ladder style heated towel rail, recessed

halogen down-lighters – one of them with a built-in

extractor fan, wall mounted backlit mirror and a PVCu

obscure double glazed window to the front elevation.

Bedroom Two
12' x 9' (3.66m x 2.74m)

Fitted with built-in wardrobes, cupboards and bedside

drawer units, dressing table with built-in drawer unit, corner

cupboard, TV point, central heating radiator, coving to

ceiling and a PVCu double glazed window to the rear

elevation.

Bedroom Three
9'2" x 7'5" (2.79m x 2.26m)

Fitted with built-in wardrobes and cupboards, central heating radiator, coving to ceiling and a PVCu

double glazed window to the rear elevation.

These particulars do not constitute an offer or a contract neither do they form part of an offer or contract. The vendor does not make or give and Messrs. Fletcher & Company nor
any person employed has any authority to make or give any representation or warranty, written or oral, in relation to this property. Whilst we endeavour to make our sales
details accurate and reliable, if there is any point which is of particular importance to you, please contact the office and we will be pleased to check the information for you,
particularly if contemplating travelling some distance to view the property. None of the services or appliances to the property have been tested and any prospective purchasers
should satisfy themselves as to their adequacy prior to committing themselves to purchase. 



Bathroom
6'11" x 5'8" (2.11m x 1.73m)

Fitted with a coloured three-piece suite comprising a

pedestal wash hand basin, low level WC, panelled bath,

ceramic tiled walls, coving to ceiling, central heating

radiator, shaver point and a PVCu obscure double glazed

window to the front elevation.

OUTSIDE

Frontage & Driveway
Having a generous frontage providing off-road car

standing for four vehicles which leads to an attached double

garage. There is an area laid to lawn with a block paved

border and gravelled beds again with a block paved

border and there is a block paved pathway to the left hand

side with wrought iron gate giving access to the rear

garden. A PVCu double glazed door to the side of the

garage gives access to the utility, double garage and the

dining kitchen.

Double Garage
16'8" x 16'1" (5.08m x 4.90m)

Having an electric up and over front door, power and light and built-in shelving.

Generous Enclosed Rear Garden

These particulars do not constitute an offer or a contract neither do they form part of an offer or contract. The vendor does not make or give and Messrs. Fletcher & Company nor
any person employed has any authority to make or give any representation or warranty, written or oral, in relation to this property. Whilst we endeavour to make our sales
details accurate and reliable, if there is any point which is of particular importance to you, please contact the office and we will be pleased to check the information for you,
particularly if contemplating travelling some distance to view the property. None of the services or appliances to the property have been tested and any prospective purchasers
should satisfy themselves as to their adequacy prior to committing themselves to purchase. 



A paved pathway to the right hand side of the property with

cold water tap and a brick archway leads to the enclosed

rear garden with a paved outdoor seating area leading to

the conservatory with an area laid to lawn. A pathway and

steps lead down to a lower level patio area with an

extensive lawn area to the rear. The garden has various

planting beds, a fence panelled and hedgerow boundary,

timber framed shed and a brick built compost area

These particulars do not constitute an offer or a contract neither do they form part of an offer or contract. The vendor does not make or give and Messrs. Fletcher & Company nor
any person employed has any authority to make or give any representation or warranty, written or oral, in relation to this property. Whilst we endeavour to make our sales
details accurate and reliable, if there is any point which is of particular importance to you, please contact the office and we will be pleased to check the information for you,
particularly if contemplating travelling some distance to view the property. None of the services or appliances to the property have been tested and any prospective purchasers
should satisfy themselves as to their adequacy prior to committing themselves to purchase. 
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